
Temporary closure of URBTIX outlet at
HKICC Lee Shau Kee School of
Creativity

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (September
4) that the URBTIX outlet at the HKICC Lee Shau Kee School of Creativity is
temporarily closed from today to October 1 due to maintenance work at the
venue.
 
     During the service suspension period, patrons can purchase tickets at
other URBTIX outlets. For details of the locations and opening hours of
URBTIX outlets, please visit www.lcsd.gov.hk/en/ticket/counter.html.
 
     Tickets can also be purchased via the website (www.urbtix.hk) and the
mobile ticketing app "My URBTIX" (Android and iPhone versions) throughout the
day, and through the credit card telephone booking hotline 2111 5999 from
10am to 8pm daily.
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